
   

 

   

 

2025 Legislative Program Public Comment 

The County of San Diego Office of Economic Development and Government Affairs (EDGA) received public comment between August 1 and 

October 6, 2024. We solicited feedback on the content of the 2024 Legislative Program and suggestions to help draft the 2025 Legislative Program. 

We received 70 comments in total. These came via email, Engage San Diego, social media, and a community forum that occurred on October 2. The 

Board of Supervisors will consider a draft version of the 2025 Legislative Program in December 2024.  

Source of public comment       Participation by region 
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           Among comments received via Engage San Diego and the Community Forum 

   

                           

https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/dam/sdc/cao/osia/docs/2024%20Legislative%20Program_rev%2004.30.24.pdf
https://engage.sandiegocounty.gov/2025-legislative-program
https://engage.sandiegocounty.gov/2025-legislative-program/news_feed/community-forum-recording


   

 

   

 

Public comment word cloud 
Some of the most commonly occurring words among the 70 public comments. The larger the the word appears, the more often it was mentioned. 

 

 



   

 

   

 

Areas of interest among 2024 Legislative Priorities 

Indicated in survey responses received via Engage San Diego and the Community Forum 

                       


